
Circular No.12/2023.  23.11.2023

Dear Comrades,

• Protest demonstration successful throughout the Country.

• Memoranda submitted to CMDs of PSGI Companies.

• Resolves to stepup campaign to realise increase in Family Pension at a uniform rate of 30%.

The programme of action charted out by the Secretariat meeting of AIIPA held at Chennai on

11.10.2023 are being successfully observed. As a first step, a delegation of AIIPA met Chairperson,

GIPSA at New Delhi on 15.11.2023 and urged upon him to make all out efforts to get the clearance for

increasing Family Pension to a uniform rate of 30% and thus to end the discrimination meted out to

Pensioners of Public Sector General Insurance Companies. Units were advised to hold demonstrations

before offices of PSGI Companies on 22.11.2023 to press the demand as a second step.

We are happy to inform that the demonstrative action was successfully conducted across the

country yesterday. Pensioners of PSGI Companies were joined by LIC Pensioners and constituents of

Joint Forum of Trade Unions in PSGI Companies. Reports pouring in to the Headquarters indicate that

the programme was held not only in metros and major cities but also in small towns spread over the

Country. We congratulate all affiliated Units for the sincere efforts made to make it a victory. The

enthusiasm and vigour displayed by the Insurance Pensioners deserve special appreciation. This will

enthuse us for further movements to achieve this legitimate demand.

We once again congratulate all our Comrades and thank profusely the constituents of JFTU for

lending their support to the cause.

AIIPA shall continue all efforts to get this benefit extended to Pensioners of PSGI Companies

early.

With greetings,

Comradely Yours,

General Secretary


